
 

 

AMENDMENT NOTICE #1 – POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID MEETING 

RFP 21-129 – Construction of concrete bases for water storage tanks and installation of plastic 

water storage tanks with fittings in Nauru 

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the pre-bid meeting scheduled for 19th July 2021 at 

11am Fiji/Nauru time has been postponed to 23rd July 2021 at 10am at the Office of the Department 

of Climate Change & National Resilience, Yaren, Nauru. Bidders who are interested to attend the pre-

bid meeting must register their attendance through the SPC Procurement email 

(procurement@spc.int) by 21st July 2021 no later than 4pm Fiji/Nauru time.  

Bidders from outside Nauru may attend the pre-bid meeting virtually. The link to the Zoom meeting 

is: https://spc.zoom.us/j/94138492167?pwd=cTZsaStHYjhldmlhK0NWTktxWkdUZz09 

The deadline for submission of clarifications is 27th July 2021. 

The above-mentioned shall take precedence over section 1.3(a), section 2 and section 3.7.1 of Annex 

I “Instructions to Bidders” from the date of this notice. 

For further information/clarification please contact procurement@spc.int. 

Date of amendment notice: 13 July 2021 
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